
  

Spring is nearly here! 
 

This month in RE we were learning more  

about Buddhism. We  

learned that the  

Buddhas birthday is  

called Wesak.  
 

We followed our own  

Special diet recipes in  

cooking. Our favourite  

was the yummy Oreo  

cookie one. 
 

In Discovery we finished looking at rivers and 

compared part of the River Wey in Bordon, to 

part of the River Nile in Egypt. There are no 

crocodiles in the River Wey! 
 

In Maths some of us have been exploring 3D 

shapes, some have been looking at fractions and 

some of us were rounding decimals to the nearest 

whole number. 
 

In English we put on our ‘shadow puppet’ 

playscript performances and tried to remember 

what each person said. It was tricky to do. 
 

This month in PSHE we have been thinking about 

our confidence and feelings. We updated our 

Zones of Regulation tool kits, adding some more. 
 

We are exploring sound and light in Science. This 

week we did an experiment with sound using the 

speakers in the laptops. We compared it to when 

we added bubble wrap, tissue paper and some 

cloth materials. 
 

By Charcoal Class 

 

 

Charcoal Class Monthly Update: 
February 2024 

Ashton, Bella, 

Dylan and Ashley 

Congratulations! 

Our Stars 

of the Week, this 

month are; 


